
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Leaving date for Year 11 students 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We wish to inform you of the arrangements for your child at the end of this academic year. There is an expectation 

that your child will attend lessons in the Academy up until the date stated below. Up until this date your child’s 

teachers will be available in the timetabled room where will be registered and are able to revise as appropriate. 

 

Students should come to the Academy for all lessons, up to and including, Tuesday 11th June. After the Mathematics 

examination on this morning, there will be a BBQ to which students are invited and at which there will be an 

opportunity for them to sign shirts and take photographs together as a year group to celebrate their time together 

at the Academy. On this day students will be allowed to leave the site at 12.00 and revise from home that afternoon. 

Tuesday 11th June is the final morning when Year 11 students are required to attend morning registration but 

normal lessons will continue the rest of the week for those subjects where an examination has not yet been 

completed. Additional lessons will also be arranged for those subjects and more details of this specialised timetable 

will be given to students in the next few weeks. 

 

Please could I take this opportunity to remind you of the guidance that has previously been shared regarding 

examinations procedures which is available on the Academy website. Finally, please wish your child the very best 

of luck from myself and all the staff at the Academy for their forthcoming examinations.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Mrs E. Mellor 

Head of Y11 

 

 


